
27-Nov 04-Dec 11-Dec

Sergeant Vaughan
Russell

Francis Callard Peggie Mars

Reception Tommy Stratten Paul Westcott Paul Westcott

Grace Paul Westcott Annemarie Mostert Dean Gounden

Welcome
visitors

Norman MacLeod Dean Gounden Norman MacLeod

Swindle & Fines
Win Bauer John Turner Ansie Hibberd

Peace Prayer FELLOWSHIP

Toast to Anns EVENING

Introduce
Speaker

Vaughan Russell ONLY

Speaker Dean Gounden XMAS

Topic My Vocation DINNER
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Office Bearers 2013/14                 2014/15
President
Hans Mostert

Club Secretary
Paul Westcott

Treasurer
Vaughan Russell

President Elect
Paul Westcott

Diary of Forthcoming Events
NOVEMBER - ROTARY FOUNDATION MONTH

4 December       Christmas function

President Hans Mostert with Rtn Kai Florscheutz who presented a banner from one of the
German clubs he recently visited..

Birthdays and Anniversaries :
Nov 29 Rani Pillay, Dec 3 : Peter Jacob anniversary; Dec 29 Ansie
Hibberd

NRC FELLOWSHIP CUP is with Ansie Hibberd (9 October)



 Pic 1 ; Visit to Hadassah Centre ; Pic 2 :
President Anns Janet Callard and Shirlie
Thurtell;
Pic 3 &4  : Visit to Retired Nurses Home - Caro
House; Pic 5 :PP Dean Gounden, Matron Angie,
President Hans Mostert, House Mother Julie, PP
Paul Westcott, Rtn Janet Glover

CLUB SERVICES : Speaker Programme: Members need to help to organise speakers. ALL members to provide a
contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are willing to talk about. .Please arrange your own
replacement if unable to do the duty assigned.

Apologies: Please email pwestcott99@gmail.com or SMS 0827728863 before 24h00 on Monday before the meeting.

NEWS & EVENTS

CLUB WEBSITE www.northcliffrotary.co.za
INTERACT WEBSITE ttp://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE www.rotary9400.co.za/
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL www.rotary.org
MAKING UP?
http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

Public Relations: Please contact Ian Goldsmith
with any articles and photos that you have taken to
promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community,
and to keep our  Website up to date!

J


